
 

 
 
 
 
8/02/2022 
Ref No.:  F2017/00017 
 
Gabrielle Allan 
NSW Department Planning, Industry & Environment 
Locked Bag 5022 
Parramatta NSW 2150 
 
 
Dear Ms Allan, 

 
RE: Western Coal Services – MOD 4 Water Transfer and Management System (SSD-5579)  

 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above project. Forestry Corporation of NSW 
have no comment to provide in relation to the modification. Correspondence with Centennial Coal 
related to impacts on State forest are satisfactory and ongoing. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Melanie Klootwijk 
Stewardship Coordinator 
Northern Softwood Region 


